
 
 

Thursday, May 28th 
Half Hollow Hills Library, the Melville Branch 

510 Sweet Hollow Rd., Melville, NY  11747    (631) 421-4535 
10:00 A.M – 12 Noon 

Annual Meeting 
Half Hollow Hills Active Retired Teachers 

Come join us for our annual HHHART meeting.  This year we will formalize the election 
of the Board (those running for positions were uncontested). Concluding the short business 
portion of our meeting, your Board has prepared an enjoyable, informative morning. This 
year’s guest speakers include a representative from the John Engeman Theatre, Mel Stern, 
and Joan Perrini. 

§ The John W. Engeman Theatre in Northport is Long Island’s only year-round 
professional theater, casting its actors directly from the Broadway talent pool. 

§ Joan Perrini is the new Retiree Service Consultant for NYSUT Suffolk. 

§ Mel Stern is the president of RC 20 and our go-to person for political action info. 

The hospitality committee has some raffles planned with a chance to win a seat at our Fall 
Luncheon.   

 

This is a great opportunity to gather information, socialize with colleagues, 
and meet your new Executive Board. Come have your morning coffee with us! 

Half Hollow Hills Active Retired Teachers 

 


